Notice for Section 38 Applications
CLAPHAM COMMON

London Borough of Lambeth is applying to the Secretary
of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for consent
under section 38 of the Commons Act 2006 to carry out
restricted works on Clapham Common. The Planning
Inspectorate will decide the application on behalf of the
Secretary of State.
The proposed works are for the creation of a temporary
event site for a summer season of public events on a part
of Clapham Common the fencing will be onsite for a
duration of 25 days.
The fencing will be located on the area of the Common
known as the dedicated Events Site (the area is no more
than 10 percent of the common or 81,100 square metres,
set aside for public events) at the north east of Clapham
Common. The fencing, solid Steel Shield Type, will be 1050
metres in length around the whole event site, which is
81,100m2. The fencing will be 3.4 metres in height. It will
safely enclose the temporary event site and will have eight
public and staff entrances in total including fire exits.
Due to Government advice in respect of Coronavirus
(COVID-19), a copy of the application will not be left in a
public area for viewing. However, a copy of the application
form and accompanying documents may be obtained by
emailing Events@lambeth.gov.uk or calling 020 7926 6207
(during office hours). The application form and documents
will be available until 23/05/2021.
In view of the COVID-19 pandemic, any representations
should, where possible, be sent only by email ON or
BEFORE that date to:
commonlandcasework@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.
Representations sent to The Planning Inspectorate cannot
be treated as confidential. They will be copied to the
applicant and possibly to other interested parties. To find
out more about how the Planning Inspectorate usesand
manages personal data, please go to the privacy notice.
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